
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Mowat for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 2 November 2023 

  Following the recent approval of the City Mobility Plan there 

are concerns about the possible impacts of diverted traffic 

encroaching into residential communities, many of whom 

have been trying to engage with the Council to discuss this 

to ensure that they see benefits from the City Mobility Plan 

rather than negative impacts. There is no clear route for 

Street and Residents’ Associations and Community 

Councils to work collaboratively with the Council to address 

these issues or bring forward ideas on local delivery of the 

City Mobility Plan. 

Question  Can the Convener detail the route by which community 

organisations can work with the Council to deliver local 

improvements in line the City Mobility Plan? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 


